
International Coordination of Revolutionary Parties & Organizations - 2nd World Conference

1 April 2014

Greeting Message of the CPA(ML) (Communist Party of Australia 
(Marxist-Leninist) to the 2nd ICOR World Conference 

Dear Comrades,

The Central Committee of the Communist Party of Australia (Marxist-Leninist) sends 
warm greetings to all participants at the 2nd ICOR World Conference.

The CPA (M-L) highly appraises the promotion of international links between the 
revolutionary parties of the working class undertaken by ICOR.

We are very pleased to note the development of ties between ICOR and the 
International League of Peoples Struggle (ILPS).

The strengthening of ties on the basis of proletarian internationalism is an important part 
of the struggle against imperialism at a time when the threat of war brought on by rivalry 
over spheres of influence is with us, when there is an orchestrated revival and 
resurgence of actual fascism, and where people everywhere are forced to defend their 
rights and liberties in the face of the neo-liberal agenda.

Our Party celebrated its fiftieth anniversary on March 15, 2014. 

We pledge to continue our work to build the revolutionary movement in Australia.

For a militant and successful 2nd ICOR World Conference!

The Central Committee

Communist Party of Australia (Marxist-Leninist)

March 17, 2014
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